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The Honorable Steven Johnson, Chairperson 

House Committee on Insurance and Pensions 

Statehouse, Room 276A-W 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Johnson: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2348 by House Committee on Judiciary 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2348 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2348 would modify uninsured and underinsured motorist coverage liability limitations 

for bodily injury and death.  The bill would also prohibit underinsured motorist coverage from 

being reduced because of any liability limit or payment by an owner or operator of another motor 

vehicle or any third party.   

 

 The Department of Insurance states that HB 2348 would not have a fiscal effect on agency 

operations.   

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Bobbi Mariani, Insurance  


